
ST. PATRICK SCHOOL MAKES DONATION TO HELP EARTHQUAKE VICITMS IN HAITI  

NEWS RELEASE 
St. Patrick School in Cobalt Makes Donation to Help Victims of 

Earthquake in Haiti 
 

Cobalt, January 14, 2010:  The St. Patrick School Youth Group presents a cheque for 
$500 to Fr. John Lemire as a donation to be sent to Development and Peace to assist 
the victims of the earthquake in Haiti. Four hundred dollars was raised through 
fundraising efforts of the St. Patrick Youth Group and $100 was added from St. Patrick 
School Staff.  Chris Collins, Principal of St. Patrick Catholic School stated, “The St. 
Patrick School Youth Group believes in serving others whether in the community or 
around the world. They willingly embraced the idea to send financial help to the victims 
of the earthquake in Haiti from their own fundraising money.” 
 

 
 
Also in the picture is Deacon Larry Duke and Youth Group Coordinator and St. Patrick 
School teacher, Cheryl Ricco (far right) beside Fr. John Lemire. 
 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 

(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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Phone: (705) 268-7443 x3213 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


